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ADVISORY NO. 4 

 

TO : ALL QUALIFIED SUPPLIERS UNDER THE GREEN ENERGY 
AUCTION PROGRAM 

 
DATE : 14 JUNE 2023 

 
SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE GEA-2 AUCTION PROPER 

 

 

The DOE, through the Green Energy Auction – Bids Evaluation and Awards Committee 
(GEA-BEAC), informs all Qualified Bidders that the scheduled conduct of the second 
round of the Green Energy Auction (GEA-2) on 19 June 2023 is deferred/postponed. 

 
Consequently, the Auction Proper including its preparatory (i.e., submission of proof of 
posting of Bid Bond) and subsequent activities under GEA-2 shall only be conducted upon 
the release of the Green Energy Auction Reserve (GEAR) Prices by the Energy 
Regulatory Commission. 

 
The new schedule will be announced by the GEA-BEAC through a Bid Bulletin. 

 
On the other hand, the Bid Bulletin for the clarification of concerns raised during the Pre- 

Bid Conference will be issued on 19 June 2023. 

 
 

FOR INFORMATION AND GUIDANCE. 

 
 

FELIX WILLIAM B. FUENTEBELLA 
Undersecretary 
Chairperson, GEA-BEAC 
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